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April 24, 2014

The Honorable Tom Young, Jr.
South Carolina Senate, District 24
506 Gressette Building
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Senator Young:

DSS conducted the county performance audits required by SC Code Section 43-1-115. The law 
requires audits to be completed every five years. None are late.

DSS Oversight Committee Senators requested the latest reviews for each county last week. DSS 
produced the latest reviews posted on the DSS website. Looking back, we found that several 
counties’ latest reviews were not on the website and, as a result, their reviews were not sent to 
the Senators.

Specifically, Kershaw County DSS was reviewed in September 2011. Fairfield County DSS was 
reviewed in February 2011. Lee County DSS was reviewed in May 2011 (and again in March, 
2014; the March report is still in production). Dorchester County DSS was reviewed in May 
2010. Jasper County DSS was reviewed in February 2014. Chester County DSS was reviewed 
in March 2014 (the report is still in production). Marlboro County DSS is scheduled for review 
in May 2014.

The five completed reports mentioned above are included with this correspondence. DSS has 
added these reports to our public website.

Sincerely,

Lillian B. Koller, J.D.
State Director
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